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Appeal of James Swartwood to a Vacant Building Registration Notice and Fee for property at 518 Van Buren
Avenue  (Ward 1)

518 Van Buren Avenue

Property put into a vacant building class 2.  Building is in good shape.  Has been inspected repeatedly as
recent as March 2010.

August 2, 2010

September 7, 2010
Rescheduled from August 17, 2010

[Enter Summary Here]

Appeal denied

[Enter the target date for this item to be introduced to Council]
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